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Mrs. Fox, Ms. Manevitz, Mrs. Polsinelli, 

Mrs. Hukill, Mrs. Burmeister, Mrs. Petty

ELA Standards
RL.3.9 Compare and contrast the most important points 

and key details presented in two texts on the same topics.  

RL3.3 Describe characters in a story and explain how their 

actions contribute to the sequence of events. 

RL.3.5 Refer to parts of dramas when writing or speaking 

about a text, using terms such as scene and describe how 

the successive part builds on earlier sections. 

R.I. 3.5 Analyze text structure including how specific 

sentences, paragraphs, and larger portions of a text relate 

to each other and the whole. 

Math Standards
3.OA.A.2 Interpret whole-number quotients of whole 

numbers

3.OA.A.3 Use multiplication and division within 100 to 

solve word problems in situations involving equal groups, 

arrays, and measurement quantities

3.0A.A.4 Determine the unknown whole number in a 

multiplication and division equation

Science Standards
3-ESS2-1. Represent data in tables and graphical displays 

to describe typical weather conditions expected during a 

particular season. 

W.4.7  Conduct short research projects that build 

knowledge through investigation of different aspects of a 

topic.

              Counselor’s Corner
December 2018

Hello Parents/Guardians,
Glen Haven Elementary School will be 
holding it’s Annual Coat Drive from 
November 26, 2018 until January 28, 2019.  
Please feel free to donate any new or 
gently used children and/or adult winter 
coats.  Please wash the coats before 
donating.  There will be a bin in the lobby 
to collect donations and all donations will 
be used by Glen Haven families.  We will 
also be having a Coat Swap from 
December 3-7, 2018.  Feel free to stop by 
the cafeteria on December 3-7 from 8:40 
a.m. - 9:00 a.m. to drop off a coat and pick 
one up.  Thank you in advance for your 
donations.

During the week of December 17-21, 2018 
we will be having PBIS Spirit Week.  Stay 
tuned for more information!

A BIG “Thank You” to all the families who 
donated to the Kids Helping Kids Food 
Drive and the Mattie’s Miracle Annual 
Candy Drive.  Many families will benefit 
from the food and candy/snacks 
collected.

Have a wonderful December!
~Rebecca Willis
School Counselor
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